State Street Realty Bolsters Firm With Addition Of Senior Top-
Producing Broker
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State Street Realty has announced that Frank Trelles has joined the firm as a Vice
President.

The new hire comes as the Miami-based firm continues to operate as one of the most
active commercial real estate firms in South Florida. In 2015, the firm completed
over 1,800,000 square feet in commercial real estate fransactions valued over $100
million. The team’s growth will allow State Street Realty to continue to expand and
enhance its advisory services in landlord representation, tenant representation, land
sales and invesiment sales.

As a Vice President, Trelles will be responsible for new business development,
investment sales, tenant and landlord representation and market research.

Trelles has been a top-producer in the South Florida commercial real estate market for the last 10 years. Trelles is
dedicated to helping people sell, buy or lease commercial properties. Throughout the years, he has developed a
talent for identifying trends and anticipating the market, which allows him to match his clients with the investment that
best suits them. By helping clients to grow their businesses and get excellent returns on their commercial real estate
investments, Frank continues to build strong, long-lasting relationshipse in the industry.

Trelles has closed over $500 million doliars in commercial transactions in his career. Because of his great success,
Frank has been honored as a Power Broker by Costar. This prestigious award is only given to the top commercial
brokers in the country. Frank joins State Street Realty from Cornerstone International Realty, where he most
recently served as Executive Vice President. Previously, he was a Senior Associate at Westvest Associates.

Frank is a welcomed addition to our growing State Street Realty brokerage team
and will bring his valuable skill sets to his role within our firm,” said George Pino,
State Street Realty President. “His energetic work ethic, wealth of experience and
industry knowledge will make him a valuable asset to the State Street Realty
family. The increasing demand from our customers led us to look for an addition to
our team who will fit in with our beliefs of innovation and exceptional service, and
we feel fortunate that we were able to find someone of Frank’s caliber to fulfill this
role.”
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